
 

 

 

 

 

19th November 2024 

Dear Parent /Carers. 

 

Bottle Tombola Donations for our joint Christmas Fair with Maidenbower Infants School on 
Saturday 7th December 1pm-4pm 

 

Sorry for the short notice, however we will be having a non-school uniform day this Friday, 22nd 
November, in exchange for a bottle for the Tombola. The bottle can be anything from alcohol to 
shampoo or even a bottle of ketchup!  

All donations to be given to their class teacher where they will be collected up ready for our 
event. (Any alcohol bottles, please bring to the school office). 

Many thanks in advance for your kind generosity and we hope you will come and join us on 
Saturday 7th December and celebrate with us. 

Thank you for your support. 

The PTA and Friends of Maidenbower Junior School 

Like us on Facebook!  
www.Facebook.com/PTAofMaidenbowerJuniorSchool/ 

Register on our Events Portal! 
www.pta-events.co.uk/maidenbowerjuniors/ 

 

 

 


